
 
 PRESS RELEASE 

LHL-027-2016  

   

 RESULTS OF CONSULAR OUTREACH IN PHOENIX, AZ 
 

 

 

 

 

                          Left photo above shows Consul General Leo Herrera-Lim with the Consular Team and organizers. 
                         Right photo above the Vice Consul Dyan Kristine Pastrana administering the oath of allegiance  

to qualified dual citizenship applicants. 

 
 

 
Los Angeles, 07 April 2016 - Consul General Leo M. Herrera-Lim led a team from the Philippine 
Consulate General in Los Angeles and conducted a consular outreach program in Phoenix, AZ on 02 
to 03 April 2016. 
 
The consular outreach program was undertaken in cooperation with the sponsor organizations:  Filipino 
American Business Chamber of Commerce of Arizona (FABCCA), National Federation of Filipino 
American Associations (NaFFAA Arizona Chapter), Halo-Halo Kitchen and FABCCA’s media partners, 
Arizona Filipino Forum and Chikka Magazine. 
 
A total of 389 consular services were rendered during the two-day consular outreach program, 
breakdown of which is as follows: 
 

CONSULAR SERVICES PHOENIX, AZ 

Dual Citizenship 49 

Derivatives 4 

Passport Renewal 275 

Lost Passport 4 

Extension 2 

Civil Registry 32 

Legalization of Documents 27 

TOTAL 393 

 

Consul General Herrera-Lim was accompanied by Vice Consul Dyan Kristine Pastrana, Ms. Angelita 
Aguilar, Ms. Rebecca Hipolito, Ms. Deborah Palado, Mr Domingo Bea, and Mr. Edmund Gidaya. 
 
The Consular Outreach Program (COP) is a regular activity of the Consulate to bring its various 

services closer to its constituents residing in areas within its jurisdiction. 
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http://www.philippineconsulatela.org/PRs%202014/061-2014PR-Results%20Consular%20Outreach%20in%20National%20City%20Apr%202014.htm

